BIRMINGHAM

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE
May 21, 2024
2:00PM
CITY COUNCIL CHAMBERS- 2"¢ FLOOR OF CITY HALL

COUNCIL PRESIDENT DARRELL O’QUINN, COMMITTEE CHAIR
AGENDA

1. CALL TO ORDER

2. APPROVAL OF MINUTES
3. Council Administrator’s Report- Cheryl Kidd, Councilor Administrator

4. Birmingham City Schools (BCS) Mental Health Program Overview- Superintendent
Mark Sullivan, BCS

5. Mayor’s Community Safety Plan- Uche Bean, Director of Community Safety Initiatives
6. OLD/NEW BUSINESS

7. ADJOURNMENT

THE NEXT REGULARLY SCHEDULED COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE MEETING WILL BE HELD TUESDAY, JUNE 18, 2024, AT 2:00PM IN
THE CITY COUNCIL CHAMBERS. AGENDA ITEMS MUST BE SUBMITTED BY 12 NOON ON FRIDAY, JUNE 14, 2024, 2024 VIA E-MAIL TO
MYEISHA.HUTCHINSON@BIRMINGHAMAL.GOV . SHOULD YOU NEED TO CONTACT US, PLEASE CALL 205.254.2679.

DISCLAIMER:
The City of Birmingham will make reasonable accommodations to ensure that people with disabilities have equal opportunity to
enjoy all city services, programs and activities. If accommodations are required for public meetings, please contact Cheryl Kidd,
Council Administrator with reasonable advance notice by emailing, Cheryl.Kidd@birminghamal.gov or by calling 205.254.2294
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